
News story: SMS alerts system for
licence variations currently
unavailable

The MMO regret to advise that the electronic notification system via SMS is
currently not working. As a result licence holders or a nominated
representative whose mobile phone number has been given to the MMO will not
currently receive a text message when a variation has been issued.

Licence holders should therefore monitor the MMO website so that they are
aware of relevant variations, as it remains the legal responsibility of the
licence holder to check the conditions of the licence.

Please note:

S. 4. (5) of the The Sea Fishing (Licences and Notices) (England) Regulations
2012 states: “A notice communicated by publication on a website is treated as
given immediately it is published.”

We are in touch with the service provider and hope to fix the fault as soon
as possible, but we are unable to give a time scale for resolution at the
current time.

Notifications sent via email are not affected. Please contact your local MMO
office for further information and to register an email address with us if
you have not already done so to receive licence variation notifications.

For further information contact:

Hubert Gieschen on 0208 225 6947 or Hubert.gieschen@marinemanagement.org.uk

Notice: N18 3AG, North London Waste
Authority: environmental permit issued

The Environment Agency publish permits that they issue under the Industrial
Emissions Directive (IED).

This decision includes the permit and decision document for:

Operator name: EPR/UP3232AC/A001
Installation name: Edmonton EcoPark
Permit number: North London Waste Authority
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Notice: CV3 6SD, Severn Trent Water
Limited: environmental permit issued

The Environment Agency publish permits that they issue under the Industrial
Emissions Directive (IED).

This decision includes the permit and decision document for:

Operator name: Severn Trent Water Limited
Installation name: Finham Sewage Treatment Works
Permit number: EPR/YP3995CD/V005

Notice: CO5 9DF, Gent Fairhead and Co.
Limited: environmental permit draft
decision advertisement

The Environment Agency consults the public on certain applications for waste
operations, mining waste operations, installations, water discharge and
groundwater activities. In some cases they also consult on draft decisions
for environmental permits. The arrangements are explained in its Public
Participation Statement
These notices explain:

the Environment Agency’s proposed decision and the reasons and
considerations on which they’ve based this
additional relevant information available since the application was
advertised
any information or guidance provided by the Secretary of State relevant
to the application

Research and analysis: APHA disease
surveillance reports, 2017 onwards

Updated: Further 2018 monthly reports now available.
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The monthly report is a summary of disease data gathered by the Animal and
Plant Health Agency (APHA) Veterinary Investigation Centres.

It is part of the disease surveillance system which is used to monitor new
diseases in cattle, sheep, pigs and poultry, and to monitor changing trends
in existing diseases.

A similar report is produced for Scotland by the Scottish Agricultural
Colleges Veterinary Services Division (SACVSD).

See the APHA animal disease surveillance reports collection for further
reports.

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/animal-disease-surveillance-reports

